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Our Shared Vision 

“Students Achieving Educational Excellence and Celebrating Success” 

‘Mā tini, mā mano ka rapa te whai’  

‘Together we will succeed Students, Staff, Parents & Community’ 

 

 



  Principalõs Forum 

¢Ţƴņ  ƪƻǳǘƻǳ  

 ²ƛƴǘŜǊ ƛƭƭǎΥ  Thank you for keeping your children home 
when they are sick, and collecting them from school when 
they are too unwell to stay for the remainder of the day.  
We understand how difficult this can be at times, but  really 
appreciate your  speedy response when we ring you.   Your 
support is essential to ensure we keep everyone as well as 
possible, and especially important  when illnesses are likely 
to be infectious.   

¢ŜǊƳ н 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ aŀǘƘǎ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎΥ   

hǳǊ bǳƳŜǊŀŎȅ  ǘŀǊƎŜǘ for 2017 is for 85% of 
students to achieve 4 out of 6 goals.  All 
students achieved their Term 2 numeracy 
goal; two maintaining their new knowledge 
without support.  Fantastic! 
 

hǳǊ [ƛǘŜǊŀŎȅ ǘŀǊƎŜǘ is for 80% of students to 
achieve 3 out of 4 goals.  All except two students 
achieved their Term 2 Literacy goal; four 
maintaining  this over time without support.   

These are great results.  Our data  improves  
each year as teachers and specialists work 
together with you to find the  best approaches 
for each student.   We appreciate your support. 

Ngƃ WhetƸ o te Wiki 

 This Weekôs Stars 

Principalôs Award:  John Rapana-Roach  

Class Awards  

 

Room 1 -  Dylan Rowlands  

Room 2 -  Jacob Hewton  

Te Ara Ora - Izaiha Newport  

M@HW - Saffron Walker  

Ngƃ WhetƸ i tƉrƃ Wiki 

 Last Weekôs Stars 

Principalôs Award:  Emily Campbell 

Class Awards  

 

Room 1 -  Jack  Singleton  

Room 2 -  Harrison Huata -   
 Findlay  

Te Ara Ora - Liam Shaw  

 

Nga mihi, Jane  



 



 
 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ но !ǳƎǳǎǘ - {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ hƭȅƳǇƛŎǎ .ŀǎƪŜǘōŀƭƭ 
CǊƛŘŀȅ нр !ǳƎǳǎǘ - 5ŀũƻŘƛƭ 5ŀȅ  
CǊƛŘŀȅ нф {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ - [ŀǎǘ Řŀȅ ¢ŜǊƳ о   
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tƭŜŀǎŜ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ƎƻƭŘ Ŏƻƛƴ ŀƭƻƴƎ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ нр !ǳƎǳǎǘ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ 5ŀũƻŘƛƭ 5ŀȅ Υύ 

{ŜƴǎƛǝǾŜ aƻǾƛŜ 
State Cinema have agreed to do another Sensitive Movie 

/ŀǊǎ о will screen on Sunday 27th August at 10.30am - 11ish (Exact time is to confirmed) 

 

Tickets will be available for purchase either by phone via credit card from Tuesday 
6pm onwards or over the counter from State Cinema at a cost of $11.50 per ticket 

Here's to another successful Sensitive Movie Screening where our AMAZING little 
people and their families can enjoy a movie in a safe, supportive and non judgemen-
tal environment where they can be free to just be themselves.  

Spread the word!!! 
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